
January 14, 2022

Welcome to the City of Sedona SR179 Sewer Main Replacement: Phase 2 eNews. Businesses and
residents are reminded to call the Project Hotline at (928) 852-4164 to speak to a project team member
with any questions or concerns. Please note that in the event of inclement weather the work schedule
may be altered or suspended without notice.

Sewer work is scheduled to be complete by the end of February, with final paving happening later
in the spring when temperatures allow. 

The City of Sedona and their contractor, Standard Construction Company, are set to begin the second,
and final, phase of the SR179 Sewer Main Replacement Project. The project consists of the removal and
replacement of approximately 365 feet of sewer main along SR179, from the stopping point of Phase 1
through the Schnebly Hill Roundabout. In addition to this work, approximately 400 feet of sewer main will
be upgraded under the pedestrian bridge crossing Oak Creek adjacent to SR179.

In observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day, no work will be performed on Monday, January 17. Work will
resume on Tuesday, January 18.

SEWER MAIN INSTALLATION CONTINUES
 
Crews will continue digging trenches and installing new sewer main along the east side of SR179, as
highlighted in the map below. Night work will take place on Thursday, January 20, to allow crews to
prepare for sewer main connections in the roundabout.

Please be aware of the following impacts:

Tuesday, January 18 through Friday, January 21, 7 a.m. – 5:30 p.m.
Please be aware of lane closures, rough road conditions, flagging operations, reduced speeds, and
construction equipment along the project corridor. Access to businesses and residents will be provided at
all times, however, temporary driveway closures will be necessary. The contractor will coordinate with
local businesses to ensure access is continuously provided. 

NIGHT WORK AND PILOT CAR OPERATION

Please be aware of the following impacts:

Thursday January, 20, at 10 p.m. to Friday, January 21, at 7 a.m.
To minimize impacts to local businesses and the traveling public, night work will be necessary to
complete a portion of this work. A pilot car operation will be in place during the night to keep traffic
moving, despite full lane closures. Please allow for extra time to get through the area and follow all
marked signage. 

The City is dedicated to keeping
residents, businesses, and visitors

informed of potential impacts
throughout the project.

Both the City and contractor would like
to assure the local community that

precautionary measures are in place to
prevent impacts to Oak Creek, and to
minimize impacts to local businesses

and the traveling public.

Night work will be scheduled and is
necessary to complete a portion of this
project. A pilot car operation will be in
place during night work to keep traffic
moving, despite lane closures. Please
allow for extra time to get through this

area and follow all marked signage.


